
 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
NORTH AURORA DAYS COMMITTEE MEETING AGENDA 
 
MEETING DATE:  Monday, July 17, 2017 
 
MEETING TIME:  5:30 p.m. 
 
MEETING LOCATION: North Aurora Village Hall, 25 E. State Street, North   

  Aurora, IL 60542 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
CALL TO ORDER  
 
ROLL CALL 
 
AUDIENCE COMMENTS 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES  
 

1. Approval of the North Aurora Days Committee Minutes dated June 19, 2017 
 

COMMITTEE REPORTS 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
ADJOURN 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

NORTH AURORA DAYS COMMITTEE MEETING 
MONDAY, JUNE 19, 2017 

 
Call to Order  
Mark Gaffino called the meeting to order at 5:35 pm. Attached is the sign in sheet with all 
who were present.   
 
Attendance  
Mark Gaffino, Steve Bosco, Robyn Stecklein, John Laskowski, Tom Brooks, Kim Haeger, 
Jessi Watkins, and Jennifer Duncan were present.  
 
Approval of Minutes 
Jennifer Duncan made a motion to approve the May 15, 2017 meeting minutes. Seconded 
by Jessi Watkins, it was approved unanimously. 
 
Discussion  
 
Mark Gaffino stated that we have 7 new sponsors.  We should be at approximately $40,000 
in sponsorship, approximately $5,900 below last year at this time. There will not be a 
Baggo’s tournament this year. We need the garage sales forms, and the softball forms 
updated for those events. Due to Sunday’s additional events at Riverfront Park, the Pet 
Parade should be held earlier to help with parking issues. 
 
Tom Brooks agreed to change the Pet Parade start time to noon on Sunday.  The parade 
will end in Island Park, since there is entertainment behind Village Hall on Sunday.  Need 
the permit from the Chief of Police. 
 
Jennifer Duncan stated that Dick Pond will be sponsoring/advertising the 5K/10K race.  
There will be volunteers from the Aurora University Athletics Dept.  Confirmed that the 
Community room is reserved for packet pick-up.  Robyn had the room reserved.  They will 
get information to Brenda English for the Softball tournament – regarding forms, porta 
pots, etc.   
 
Kim Haeger said they should be good for the beer tent.  They would like more signage with 
the different costs, beverages and such.  They are pretty good on volunteers.  They are in 
need of a MC for announcements. 
 



Robyn Stecklein stated that everything for the Safety Event at Mooseheart is set and will be 
working with the Kane Co Safety Coalition.  Robyn and Mark Gaffino met with Mooseheart 
personnel and they are set for the events.  They will also serve food during the safety day 
event. 
 
Steve Bosco stated that we have 5 rides set up and the game truck reserved. 
 
The next North Aurora Days meeting will be held on Monday, August 21st, 2017 at 5:30pm 
at the Village Hall. This will be a re-cap of the event. 
 
Adjournment 
 
Motion was made to adjourn at 6:32 pm by Robyn Stecklein, seconded by Sarah Deer. All in 
favor – motion passed unanimously.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
Robyn Stecklein 
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